
We are collecting handwritten messages and cards 

to send some holiday cheer to the residents of our 

local long-term care facilities. Submit a friendly note or 

homemade card to my office by DECEMBER 17 to be 

delivered to an older neighbor in our community. 

DELIVER CARDS TO:
State Senator Laura Murphy

880 Lee St. Suite 100
Des Plaines, IL 60016

Holiday CardsHoliday Cards
for Seniorsfor Seniors

State Senator 
Laura Murphy
is collecting

to send to local 
long-term care 

facilities.

LAURA MURPHY
State Senator

For more information, please contact Senator Murphy’s office:          
847-718-1110 or www.SenatorLauraMurphy.com. 


